New London Country Club
MINUTES
REGULAR MEETING OF NLCC BOARD OF DIRECTORS 

November 4, 2010
The regular meeting of the Board of Directors of the New London Country Club, Inc. was called to order at 8:37 p.m. at the clubhouse.
ATTENDANCE:







Present


Absent
Shawn Maguire, President

     X 


  
Rob Renehan, Vice-President
     
     X

Walter J. Barry, Treasurer
                 X


Diane Smith, Secretary

     X
Deborah Benson


     X



   
Tim Burrows


     
     X


    
Lou Camerota



     X

     

James Flannigan


     X


     
Isaak Lazarou



     X

     
Hap Murano



     X


     
Patty Cleary



     X


     
Kevin Willoughby


     X

     
1.  Call to Order
     Shawn Maguire called the meeting to order at 8:37 p.m..

2.  Delegations from Membership
     There were no members present.
3.  Minutes of Previous Board Meeting
     The 10/21/10 Minutes were accepted for the record.
4.  New Business

     Kevin Willoughby made a motion to keep Shawn Maguire as President, 

     Diane Smith as Secretary, Rob Renehan as Vice President, and Walter J.

     Barry as Treasurer.  The motion passed with a unanimous vote.
5.  Officers’ Reports
      5.1  President’s Report



  President Maguire welcomed Patty Cleary and Hap Murano to the Board.


5.2  Vice-President’s Report  



  There was no Vice President’s report.


5.3  Treasurer’s Report
There was no Treasurer’s Report.. 
       5.3(1)   Financial Report



The 10/31/10 Financials were accepted for the record

5.4  Secretary’s Report

There was no Secretary’s report.  
6.  Committee Reports
6.1  Green

  There was no Green report.
6.2  Golf

There was no Golf report.
6.3  Food & Beverage

  There was no Food & Beverage report.
6.4  House

  There was no House report. 
6.5  Membership

  There was no Membership report.
 6.6 Women’s Association

    There was no Woman’s Association report.
 

7.   Old Business
7.1 Sale of Shore Road Lot
 This will be held for discussion at the next meeting.

   7.2  Policy Changes

This will be for discussion at the next meeting.

8.   Executive Session
Upon a motion by Deborah Benson, seconded by Walter J. Barry, it was moved    to go into executive session at 8:47 p.m.  There were no votes taken.
9. Adjournment
Upon a motion by Lou Camerota, seconded by Rob Renehan, it was moved to adjourn at 9:02 p.m.  The motion passed by unanimous vote.
Respectfully submitted,

Tina Wazny

Office Manager
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